| oppose the move of any processing from ODA to OLCC due to the fact that hemp is a legal agricultural commodity as defined by
the 2018 Farm Bill. | support a broader conversation with all stakeholders on the future of hemp regulations in Oregon, | know that
HB 2281 has been worked on for multiple sessions with stakeholder and agency engagement.

HB 3000 was rushed through without collaboration or transparency and as it is written HB 3000 will kill Oregon's legal hemp
industry. The committee should AMEND HB 3000 to regulate intoxicants with 21+ regulations and create a balanced task force to
look at other regulatory issues surrounding Oregon’s Hemp industry.

| do believe that HB 2281 and HB 2671 are the bills that should pass this session because of its well thought-out plan. HB 3000 is
the opposite of that,



